
 
 
 
 
 

April 13, 2011 
 
 
 

Utah Public Service Commission 
160 East 300 South 
P.O. Box 45585 
Salt Lake City, UT  84145-0585 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Due to the numerous complaints Garkane received from net metering customers that Garkane 
did not offer a true net metering rate, on February 28, 2011 the Board of Directors approved 
revised rates for Residential and General Service net metering customers, effective February 
28, 2011.  Enclosed are those two approved Rate Schedules #33 and #34. 
 
Under the old rate schedules Garkane did not net the kWh usage before any bill calculation.  
Under the new revised rates, all kWh used from the company and the kWh delivered from the 
customer will be net before any bill calculation.  In effect, this will result in a reduction to  
customers who have a cogeneration system. 
 
Enclosed are examples of post billing statements with the revised tariff which shows the 
reduction, and a comparison of the past charges and the new approved charges. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       GARKANE ENERGY COOPERATIVE, INC. 
 
 
 
       Stan T. Chappell 
       Finance Manager 
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